After the meal, Mr. P. D. Armour, who acted as toastmaster, gave a short talk on the relation between Armour and Company and the Armour Institute of Technology. He then called upon Mr. Walter C. White, Vice-President of the White Motors Company of Cleveland, Ohio, who responded with a short talk on the future of the motor truck industry. Mr. Guy Noble of the Department of Agricultural Research and Economics of Armour and Company, and Mr. Wilson P. Evans of the Department of Motive Power, spoke on the work of their respective branches. Mr. Armour then called upon President Gunsaulus of the Institute, who concluded the meeting with a few of his usual well chosen remarks.

This visit was an event of unsual importance. It marks what seems to be the beginning of a new era in the relations between Armour and Company and the Armour Institute of Technology. Mr. Armour suggested that this visit of the Senior class to the plant in the stockyards be made an annual occurrence, and President Gunsaulus proposed as a date for it, some day between Lincoln's and Washington's birthdays.

To the members of the Senior Class of 1921, this visit will be a lasting and pleasant memory.



